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Principal’s Message 

A very warm welcome back to the 
first part of the Summer term! 
This is a great term for taking 
learning outside with our Forest 
Schools commitment as well as our 
exciting residential experiences for 
Year 4 and  Year 6. There are also lots 
of opportunities coming up to get 
involved in the great outdoors- 
making seed bombs in the playground 
yesterday was a huge success! Please 
do keep checking the website and 
newsletter for updates involving 
events in school.  
Liz Latham 
As a school we are still following Government guidelines 
to stay safe. https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-

19-information-for-the-public 

BBC The 
One Show!! 

https://www.queensmeadacademy.org/n
ews/?pid=3&nid=1&storyid=1154  
We made it on to the One Show! Please 
use the link to our website above to see the 
broadcast of our amazing Y6 pupils and 
the Purple Pounds financial system that we 
run in school- how exiting to be on the tele! 
Well done to everyone involved. 

Seed bomb event!  
So many of you attended 
the seed bomb event in 
the playground yesterday 
where children and adults 
made some seed bombs to take away– let’s 
hope that your gardens are soon filled with 
beautiful flowers! 

Ordering School 
Meals: 
Please do remember to 
order your child’s 
school dinner for the 
week beginning 9th May 

by THIS SUNDAY. Why not get super 
organised and book up to the end of May?! 

Dates for your diary next term: 
Every Monday  Y6 Swimming 
Every Tuesday  Y4 Swimming 
W/c 9th May  KS2 SATs week 
19th May   F2 Parent event 
24th May   Y2 Tropical Birdland 
25th – 27th May Y4 Residential  
30th May – 3rd June Half Term 
15th June   EYFS Stonehurst Farm 
W/c 20th June  Y6 Residential  
21st June   Y3 Parent event 

Together For Our Planet 

Food for the Future - Food for 

Thoughts 

Please see the flyer attached below for a free 

event this Saturday (and further Saturdays). This 

Saturday’s focus is about growing your own 

food- lots of hints, tips and giveaways available! 

Come along with the children for the drop-in 

session on Braunstone Park. 

Sat 30 April - Grow your Own food. 

Sat 28 May - Protect Wildlife. 

Sat 2 July - Our Future Planet. Science. 

Sat 6 August - Repair clothes/Upcycling waste. 

Sat 10 September - Energy. Water. 

11.00am – 3.00pm pop by at any time and stay 

for as long as you like. See the flyer below or 

click the link here: 

 www.buzzingroots.co.uk/togetherforourplanet/ 

All FREE!! 

Set of Keys found- a set of 3 keys were found 

earlier this week outside the school gates on 

Hamelin Road. Please come to the office if you 

have lost them. 

We want our school to be a place where we 

are safe: to learn, have fun and work hard. 

A place where we are kind and mindful of 

everyone and have positive attitudes for our 

bright futures. 
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